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Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous 
No 
 
Private Submission 
No 
 
Published name 
Chaftad 
 
Short comment 
Due to the very low speeds of upload and download I believe that we in the bush should not pay for 
the internet nor our mobile phones which a lot of us use to access the internet. I fork out close to 
$200 a month and due to the availability and location of where I/we live nothing that uses a lot of 
download speed is accessible. 

Step 2: Contact details 

First name 
 

 
Last name 

 
 
Organisation (if applicable) 
Outback Australian 
 
Email address 

 
 
Phone number 

 
 
Email notification 
sip@infrastructure.gov.au 
 
Consultation name 
Increasing minimum legislated broadband speeds 
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